
Landscove C of E Primary School 
Landscove, Nr Ashburton, Devon.  TQ13 7LY 

Tel: 01803 762656                                                      
Email: adminlandscove@thelink.academy 

 
WELCOME BACK Friday 12th March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

It was so lovely to see so many happy, smiling faces coming through the gates on Monday morning and hear how 

pleased the children all were to be back with their friends. I had a thoroughly lovely morning chatting to children and 

generally disrupting lessons whilst I caught up with each class and enjoyed your children’s company! I’m not so sure 

the teachers appreciated my efforts quite so much 😊   

 LANDSCOVE LEARNERS at work and play! 
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ATTENDANCE AND SAFEGUARDING 

Thank you for supporting our efforts with the beginning and end of days – everything is working smoothly, and we 

are managing to live well with our new normal. 

 

Our designated safeguarding lead is Mrs Ryder and the 

deputy safeguarding lead is Miss Barlow. 

01803 762656 

 

 

 

HEALTHY SNACKS 

This is a gentle reminder that any snacks that are brought into school for morning playtime need to be healthy in 

nature. Ideally, these will be fruit or vegetables, rice cakes, bread sticks, crackers, that kind of thing! All children in 

years R-2 are provided with a healthy fruit snack. Please remember we are a 'nut- free' school. Please can we also 

remind you that children require a drinks bottle in school daily. Thanks for your co-operation. 

And finally- MOTHERING FRIDAY 

At this time of year, we would normally enjoy our Mothering Friday service; a time of year when we hope to send you 

home with that warm feeling of being totally appreciated. Well, we might not be in church, but we have thought of 

each and every one of you! Please go to your child’s TEAMS page to find a film and watch your very own Mothering 

Friday – with love from us to you!  

Have a lovely weekend – and children…remember to spoil your Mums!  

 

Attendance:   

(Our school target is 96.8%) 

 

Whole school  98.91% 

Class 1  97.83% 

Class 2  99.25% 

Class 3  99.05% 

Class 4   99.05% 

Well done to class 2! 


